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February 15, 2008

Memorandum

TO: The Honorable Tommy Waters, Chair
House Committee on Judiciary

FROM: Romy M. Cachola, Secretary ﬂ. M

Hawaii State Association of Counties

SUBJECT:  Testimony in Support of House Bill 2217, Rdfating to the Office of
Information Practices

Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony in support of House Bill 2216, Relating to
the Office of Information Practices. The purpose of this measure is to give councilmembers
and other public officials more flexibility to conduct public business in an efficient matter
without violating the Hawaii state Sunshine Law.

-1 am aware that Council Chair G. Riki Hokama of the Maui County Council has submitted
testimony in support of this measure, which is part of the 2008 Maui County Legislative
Package. As the Secretary of the Hawaii State Association of Counties, I concur with the
testimony submitted by Chair Hokama.

I urge you to support House Bill 2216.



